From: EC Helme

To: Behnam Ghaffari
Date: June 13, 2018

Subject: 0908-EX-ST-2018

Message:

Leidos, Inc.

Pending STA Request - File No. 0908-EX-ST-2018
Reply to Inquiry (Ref. 42563)

Mr. Ghaffari:

On behalf of Leidos, Inc., and in reply to your message below, this is to confirm that the pending
application under File No. 0908-EX-ST-2018 can keep the original requested 8/31/2018 end date.

Leidos intends to prepare and file a second STA Request to address the additional follow-on testing.
Please let me know if there are any further questions on this application.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for Leidos, Inc.



